
                                                                                                                                                                                           

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

   Principal’s Report ~ Milly Stone   

Updates on activities from the Department of Education 
At this stage excursions, camps, and school-based activities that involve large 
gatherings of adults, are still not permitted with decisions being made later in 
Term 3 by the Department. 
It is important to note that parents and visitors are still not allowed on school 
grounds and should keep to social distancing measures when waiting outside of 
the school. As we have seen in the media over the past week, transmission of 
this virus to children appears to be quite low risk but it is still high for adults. 
We need to continue to practice good hygiene measures and ensure that the 
school remains safe for all staff. 
I would like to thank our community for the excellent job you have been doing 
in regards to these protocols to ensure that we all stay safe. 
 

Work Health and Safety 
As part of our mandatory training and Emergency Management planning the 
school will conduct an emergency evacuation. This should occur sometime next 
week. The students will be informed in regards to this to ensure they are aware 
that this is just a drill to avoid any anxiety. 
 

How parents can continue to support their child’s learning 
No matter what the age of your child, the following tips may be helpful: 
• Communicate the importance of learning and talk positively about school 

and learning. 
• Play with your child! Use this time to learn about their interests and look 

for teachable moments that can be found through play. 
• Read to and with your child every day. It is one of the simplest activities 

that can make such a difference to your child’s literacy development and 
is also a great activity to bond over. 

• Let your child play often and use their creativity. Unstructured play is one 
of the most important ways for a child to develop critical, emotional, 
cognitive and physical skills they need to be successful at school and in life. 

• Make learning fun by engaging in activities that your child enjoys. 
Activities such as cooking together, doing puzzles and playing board 
games. 

 

Reports 
Reports will be emailed out on Thursday 2 July. Please notify the office if your 
email address has changed to ensure that you receive the Semester 1 report. 
 

Last Day of Term 2 
The last day of Term 2 is Friday 3 July. Staff return to school on Monday 20 July 
and students return on Tuesday 21 July in full winter uniform. 
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  The Dural Diamonds 
                     Respect Responsibility Success 
                           Congratulations  
                 to our Diamond Pin Students 

BLUE RED GREEN 

Holly B            4S 
 

 

Sophie M          3A 

Olivia M           3A 
 

PINK ORANGE YELLOW 

Matilda M        4S 
 

  

WHITE DOUBLE BLUE DOUBLE RED 
 

Maddison K   3A 

Kera B            6S 
 

 

DOUBLE GREEN DOUBLE PINK DOUBLE ORANGE 
  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

- Strive for Success - 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CANTEEN 
Exciting news! On the last day of this 

term Friday 3rd July, the canteen will 

be hosting a sausage sizzle! The cost 

is $3 and orders can be placed via: 

  

1.       Flexischools 

2.       Over the counter at the  

         canteen prior to or on the day 

3.       At the front office 

  

Condiment choices with the sausages 

are onion, tomato sauce or BBQ sauce. 

  

The full sushi and drink menus will also 

be available to order on Flexischools, 

as will normal recess and lunch over 

the counter items. 

  

Volunteers for the coming week are: 

  

Fri 26 June – Liz Zeaiter, one more  

                       helper needed! 

Mon 29 June – Ashlea Cassidy 

Wed 1 July – Alison Stevens, one  

                       more helper needed! 

Fri 3 July – Maria Guiffre, Selina 

Mate 

  

Thank you to all our wonderful 

volunteers! 

  

Shelley & Diana 

duralcanteennews@gmail.com 
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The children have been busy revamping their 

recycled hanging herb gardens.  We have been 

busy planting out parsley, thyme, oregano and 

Asian greens.  The recycled gardens were made 

from empty juice bottles and you only need to 

water the top as the top one waters the ones 

below.  This is a great water saving tip the children 

have learnt about wasting water. 

We will continue with our gardening as we have 

bought some more bush tucker trees to go in our 

bush tucker garden.   
  

You still have time to book in for vacation care so 

make sure that you let us know as soon as possible. 

All bookings can be done through ‘My Family 

Lounge”. 

    

 

   

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

CASTLE HILL RSL GARAGE SALE 

We are looking forward to our Garage Sale this 

week from Thursday June 25 through to Saturday 

June 27, from 1pm to 9pm daily. 

There will be a great range of wine, beer and 

spirits, as well as glassware, plates and more - all 

available to purchase at cost, or below.   

Drop in to our Keno lounge at Castle Hill RSL 

and grab yourself a bargain... and please tell your 

family and friends!   

The team at CHRG 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 
 

www.poolsmart.com.au 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

                                        

 
                                         
 

 

         

                        

 
 

‘Custom Designed Luxury Homes' 
Ph - 9651 6290 -   www.Balmoralhomes.com.au 

 

 
 

 

 

 
  

SYDNEY TIMBER SUPPLIES 
 

IF IT’S TIMBER YOU WANT WE CAN 

HELP!!! 

WE SUPPLY DECKING, FLOORING, 

PERGOLAS & FENCING 
www.sydneytimbersupplies.com.au 

 

9651-1011                             9651-1335 
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